COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

18th July, 1922.

Dear Jir.,

With reference to your letter of the 9th instant

respecting the Yacht "ELENI*, I have to request that §ou

present

ed enough to let me know how the case at

will be go

stands.
I am, Dear 8ir,

Yours faitnfully,

Agssistant to the gecretarye.

R.J.L.Ward, Esq..

PARIS -




